
VSP GIFT CERTIFICATES 
 
There is a national program entitled “Sight for Students” that offers gift certificates for a free eye 
exam and glasses. Certificates are disseminated by nationally-certified school nurses and are able 
to be used with preferred providers in our community.  
 
The eligibility criteria are: 

- Family income is at or below 200% of poverty level (see below) or student qualifies 
for free/reduced school lunch. 

- Child is not covered by Medicaid/Badgercare/Forward Card or any other vision 
insurance.  

- Child is 18 years old or younger ​and​ has not graduated from high school.  
- Child or parent is a U.S. citizen or documented immigrant with a social security 

number. A social security number is required.  
- Child has not used the program during the last 12 months. 
-  
200% of Federal Poverty Guidelines  

 
 Size of Family Income 

 1 $23,340 

 2 $31,460 

 3 $39,580 

 4 $47,700 

 5 $55,820 

 6 $63,940 

 7 $72,060 

 8 $80,180 

 For each additional  
person add: 

$8,040 

 
Should your student qualify for a Sight for Students Voucher, please contact your school nurse. 
She will then mail you a certificate.  ​Please know that if they request a voucher and they do not 
qualify that they could be billed and expected to pay for the services provided. 
 

It is expected that the SASD person making the referral 
lets us know the outcome of the appointment. 

 
 

Lori Hamilton Christine Grunwald Terri Boxrucker 
          459-6424      459-6723    459-3372 
 


